
Dear 

I’m helping to raise money for my swim team, the YMCA of the Chippewa Valley Barracudas. We’re 
working hard and planning our 25th Annual Fairfax Invitational Swim Meet, scheduled for June 
25-26, 2022. The swim meet is our main fundraiser of the year. Would you please consider being a 
sponsor?

Your donation supports my team during the upcoming summer and winter swim seasons. It helps with 
necessary equipment upgrades, maintenance, additional coaches, training for our coaching staff, and pool 
rental time. Additionally, our Fairfax Invitational has grown into a top-notch sporting event supporting 
Chippewa Valley swimming. It is a unique outdoor event in Eau Claire that attracts hundreds of swimmers  
from the Midwest. Please help make our swim meet and team a success throughout the year by donating.

 .I’ve been a member of the YMCA swim team since 

One of my favorite things about being on the swim team is      

 .

Being a sponsor is super easy. Simply complete the enclosed Sponsor Enrollment Form, and mail your 
payment to: 

 YCV Barracudas, 700 Graham Ave, Eau Claire, WI 54701

Make checks payable to YMCA of the Chippewa Valley. To learn more about sponsorship levels and 
our swim team, go to ymca-cv.org/swimteam. Thank you for supporting our team. . . and me!

Sincerely,

700 Graham Avenue, Eau Claire, WI 54701   •   www.ymca-cv.org   •   715.836.8460




